
Dear Member 


Annual General Meeting


The Annual General Meeting of the Colintraive and Glendaruel Development Trust will take 
place on Sunday, 22nd January 2023 at 2pm at the Colintraive Village Hall.


We would like to invite current members to renew their membership for £1 for a further 1 year 
before the AGM. If you plan on attending the AGM, please renew your membership by 18th 
January 2022. 


Besides the formal requirements Members will have an opportunity to hear updates on the 
Trust’s activities over the past year. 


The Agenda is attached and any Member unable to attend is entitled to appoint a Proxy on his/
her behalf. The relevant Appointment of Proxy Form and accompanying notes are available on 
request.


A copy of the Annual Accounts will be available on the CGDT website. 


A Director will retire in rotation and are eligible for re-election should they so wish. Nominations 
from the community are welcome in advance of the meeting. Nomination forms are also 
attached.


The Board of Directors look forward to welcoming you on Sunday, 22nd January 2023 at 2pm, 
but if you are unable to attend and would like to send your apologies, please let me know either 
by post to the Colintraive Village Hall or email to amber@cgdt.org.


Yours faithfully,

Amber Llovet

General Manager
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